
 

 

Emerald Isle Immigration Center  
would like to send its sincerest thanks to  

USCIS Representatives  
for their informative session  

 
 

“Becoming a U.S. Citizen”  

Also thanks to the 
 

 Honorable Council Member  

James Van Bramer  
and our  

NY Cares Tutors  
 

for all their time and support 

New York, August 24, 2010 



 



 



 


